
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

  

  

  
 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

PRECONSTRUCTION ADVISORY MEMORANDUM 


NUMBER: 	 1 

TO: 	 E. S. Eargle, Preconstruction Support Engineer                                           
Danny Shealy, Director of Construction                               
Jim Feda, Director of Maintenance  
Rick Werts, Director of Traffic Engineering                                      
Milt Fletcher, Material and Research Engineer                    
Steve Ikerd, FHWA 
Matt Lifsey, Lowcountry Regional Production Engineer 
Mitchell Metts, Pee Dee Regional Production Engineer                                   
Randall Young, Midlands Regional Production Engineer 
Mark Lester, Upstate Regional Production Engineer 

FROM: 	 Robert I. Pratt, Director of Preconstruction (Original Signature on File) 

DATE: 	 December 17, 2008 

RE: 	 SCDOT Highway Design Manual Updates - 2009 

The following updates to the SCDOT Highway Design Manual will go into effect 
January 1, 2009. These updates are to be applied to projects that have not completed the design 
field review prior to January 1, 2009. The updates are available online at 
www.scdot.org/doing/preconstruction.shtml and are summarized as shown below. 

•	 Chapter 12 - Vertical Alignment - Page 12.5(12) - Revised equations 12.5.18 and 12.5.19 
for calculating high or low point in vertical curve. 

•	 Chapter 12 - Vertical Alignment - Page 12.5(14) - Corrected low point calculation. 

•	 Chapter 15 - Intersections – Page 15.5(10) - Revised Section 15.5.2.2 to remove 
“deceleration length” as a component of turn lane lengths. 

•	 Chapter 21 - Suburban/Urban Streets - Page 21.2(12) - Revised Section 21.1.1.1 to 
reflect a general range for the stall width. 

•	 Chapter 21 - Suburban/Urban Streets - Page 21.2(13) - Revised maneuvering space 
distance for 45 degree parking and added dimensions to clarify drawing.  
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